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Dear Praying Friends,

Hi from Brussels! Thank you so VERY much to those of you who have written to let us know you are
praying for us as God leads us to the right housing situation! About 28 of our dear prayer warriors also
wrote to let us know they are contributing to a ministry base and home for our family. We appreciate your
kindness and generosity so very much! Join us in praying that God would provide as many supporters and
funds needed so that we can continue sharing the hope of our Savior Jesus with the Syrian and Iraqgi refugees
in Europe.

By the way, God supplied a GARAGE for our van to be parked in Hamburg, PA, for the winter! Thank you for
praying for this big need. Please pray that the van will be started regularly and that it will be able to take us
to more homes and churches in the future, when we head back across the USA in God's perfect time.

Our hearts are still overflowing with joy after all the amazing connections God gave us and opportunities to
share across the USA this fall. Thank you to all the pastors, hosts, home groups, seminaries, colleges, Sunday
school classes and youth groups who got together to hear how God is drawing Muslims to Himself in the
Middle East, North Africa, and Europe.

There is a 110 m2 (1184 square feet) chalet that is a one hour drive, 60 miles=97 km, from the Int'l Baptist
Church in Brussels. It is the only clean, habitable place we have found so far. Our first offer of 95,500 Euros
was rejected, and we are waiting to hear if they will accept 105,000 Euros ($116,938 USD). We will also need
to pay between 12-15% tax at the time of purchase and other fees. Some of you asked us to let you know
when we are ready. We are ready! We will let you know if the offer is accepted and if the funds come in to pay
for it. We rejoice as we see God carry us through this time.

A number of people have asked for how to give. There are several ways to give. You can see them at
www.HLGiving.com If you do not use online giving, a check may be sent to HLP (Healing Lamplight Pathway)
PO Box 5655 Lynnwood, WA, 98046. We have a volunteer who picks up our mail and deposits checks for us.
You will receive an end of the year, tax deductible receipt from either the online giving or the check option.
Others have asked if we are the ones who receive gifts sent to HLP. HLP is our non profit organization
registered in the state of WA and the funds go directly to our ministry fund. Do not put our name on the memo
line in order to qualify for the tax deductible receipt.

With love and MUCH thankfulness in Jesus,
William and Larisa + 8 treasures

William Hernandez, D.R.S., M.M.

Prayer Advocate

HEALING LAMPLIGHT PATHWAY

Skype: healinglamplight.

USA number: +1 (425) 287-9701

Giving online: www.HLGiving.com

Giving by check: HLP, PO Box 5655, Lynnwood, WA 98046
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